
LEGAL NOTICE 
REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT #14, 
BETHLEHEM AND WOODBURY CONNECTICUT 
REQUEST FOR GENERAL CONTRACTOR FOR ELLIS CLARK REGIONAL 
AGRISCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY PROGRAM BUILDINGS 
State project number 214-0094 VA/EA 
 
The Regional School District #14 of Bethlehem and Woodbury will receive sealed bids 
for a general contractor for the Ellis Clark Regional Agriscience and Technology 
Building (3 buildings and associated site work)  
Bids are due no later than 3:00 p.m. on July 8, 2019 to: 
c/o Mr. Wayne McAllister 
Director of Finance and Operation 
Region 14 Central Office 
PO Box 469 
67 Washington Avenue 
Woodbury, CT 06798 
 
The documents comprising the Bid Specifications may be obtained on the Region’s 
website, www.ctreg14.org under “District, Business Services”, Bids section or on the CT 
DAS contracting portal. 
Any addenda will be posted to the Region’s website along with the CT DAS contracting 
portal. All firms are responsible for checking for new addenda. Proposals will be opened 
and read aloud at 3:00 p.m., July 8, 2019, Region 14 Central Office 67 Washington 
Ave. Woodbury, CT 06798 
Regional School District #14 reserves the rights to amend or terminate this Request for 
Qualifications and Proposals, to reject any or all proposers, to request additional 
information, to waive any informalities or nonmaterial deficiencies in a response, and to 
take any and all other action that, in the Region’s sole judgment, will be in its best 
interests. 


